

June 7, 2017

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Ward Beyermann, Chair, Executive Committee

College of Natural and Agricultural Science

Re: Campus Review: Proposed Changes to Membership Charge of the Committee on

Undergraduate Admissions Bylaw 8.23.1

The proposed changes to the membership of the Committee on Undergraduate Admissions was discusses at the CNAS All Faculty Meeting on June 6, 2017. No changes or comments were submitted, and the proposal appeared to have the support of those in attendance.

